
 

 

 

Telephone: (604) 526-7121       

 

Our Lady of Mercy School 
7481 10th Avenue 

Burnaby, B. C. 

V3N 2S1 

 
                         May 7th, 2025 
          

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As part of their PE program, students in Grades 1 - 7 will take part in a tennis program. Yalowica's 

Tennis will be here to run the tennis lessons on the following dates for a total of 8 days: 

 

May 12, 14, 15 

May 20, 22 

May 26, 29, 30 

 

Please ensure your child brings runners to school on these dates. 

 

To help offset the cost of the tennis lessons, we are asking that each child contribute $10.00.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

OLM Staff 

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

Student Name:   ____________________________   Grade: ___________ 

 

Ten dollars enclosed: __________ (Exact cash only, NO change will be given) 

 

 

Parent’s Signature _________________________________ 


